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C. Measures for the implementation of the basic strategies 

1. Monitoring  

Paragraph 317  

The implementation of the goals and objectives of the Decade - equality, 
developeent and peace - and of the Porward-looking Strategies should be monitored 
during the period 1986 to the year 2000. Monitoring at the international levai 

 should be based on reviews, at the regional, aubregional and national levels, of 
action taken, resources allocated and progress achieved. The national reviews 
should take the fora of a response to a regular statistical reporting request from 
the United Nations Secretariat, which should include indicators of the situation of 
women. The statistical reporting bites should be developed by the Statistical 
Commission, in consultation with the Commission on the Status of Women. The United 
Nations Secretariat should compile the results of such monitoring in consultation 
with the appropriate bodies of Governments, including national machinery 
established to monitor and improve the status of women. The action taken and 
progress achieved at the national level should reflect consultation with 
non-governmental organizations and integration of their concerna at all levels of 
government planning, implementation and evaluation, as appropriate. 

Paragraph 318  

The specialized agencies and other United Nations organizations, including the 
regional commissions, should establish monitoring capabilities and procedures to 
analyse the situation of women in their sectoral or geographical areas, and submit 
their reports regularly to their respective governing bodies and to the Commission 
on the Status of Wbmen, which is the main intergovernmental body within the United 
Nations system concerned with women. 

Paragraph 319  

The Commission on the Status of Women should consider on a regular basis 
reports on the progress made and concrete measures implemented at national , 

 regional and international levels to advance the statue of women in relation to the 
goals of the Decade - equality, development and peace - and the sub-theme - 
employment, health and education - and the strategies and measures to the 
year 2000. The United Nations system should continue to carry out a comprehensive 
and critical review of progress achieved in implementing the provisions of the 
world Plan of Action and of the Programme for the Second Half of the Decade. The 
central role in carrying out this review and appraisal should be played by the 
Commission on the Statua of Women. The Commission should also monitor progress in 
the implementation of international standards, codes of conduct, strategies, 
conventions and covenants as they pertain to women. In view of this important 
function, high-level expertise and representation on the Commission should be given 
priority, including officials with substantive policy responsibilities for the 
advancement of women. 

paragraph 320  

The preparation of new instruments and strategies such as the overall 
strategies for international development, should pay specific, appropriate 
attention to the advancement of women. Intergovernmental bodies of the United 
Nations system, particularly those concerned with the Monitoring, review and 
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